Connecting farms, truckers foodbanks and volunteers for hunger relief.

P.O. Box 4098 Seattle, WA 98194 T (206) 236 0408 F (206) 236 0357 firstharvest.org



June 20, 2018

Dear Lee Jones and Jackson Park Men's Golf Club,

Thank you for your support of Rotary First Harvest by planning and running the Jackson Park Golf Tournament to benefit. The day was beautiful and everyone who participated seemed to have a great time. We appreciate your generosity with your time and facility to host this event!

Your contribution of the tournament proceeds of \$2,500 helped us secure many additional servings of healthy produce for families and individuals living in poverty. Through your generosity in bidding and donating, we raised funds to help find, secure and deliver millions of pounds of surplus produce every year to our food bank partners around the state for hunger relief and food waste reduction.

Thank you again for your generous support and your efforts to make this event happen. We cannot do what we do for vulnerable people in our community without the dedicated support of people like you. We are honored to serve those in need on your behalf.

Many thanks to you I Sheat day. you and Seat ament

Sincerely.

Lori Church

Development Director

This is your official receipt for your gift to Rotary First Harvest for tax purposes. Our tax ID # is: 91-1229941. All donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Rotary First Harvest has not provided any goods or services in return for this contribution.